
From: Sharla Arledge on behalf of Comments
To: Kourtney Romine; Mick Thomas
Subject: FW: Comments On Proposed Statutory Change Recommendations
Date: Wednesday, January 12, 2022 03:47:26 PM
Attachments: Comments on Proposed Statutory Change Recommendations 01-12-22.pdf

Comments on Proposed Statutory Change Recommendations 11-30-21.pdf

 
 

From: Beth Ringert <Beth@idunionlaw.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 12, 2022 3:32 PM
To: Comments <comments@idl.idaho.gov>
Cc: James Piotrowski <james@idunionlaw.com>
Subject: Comments On Proposed Statutory Change Recommendations
 
Please see attached letters re: Proposed Statutory Change Recommendations.
 
Thank you,
 
Beth Ringert
 
Piotrowski Durand, PLLC
(208) 331-9200
beth@idunionlaw.com
1020 W. Main St., Suite 370
P.O. Box 2864
Boise, ID  83701
 
Please note we have moved to Suite 370.
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